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15 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

Hot weather  

 

Because the temperature on Monday 18th July and Tuesday 19th July is now predicted to be even 
hotter than previously forecast, we have amended the dress code for sixth formers for these two 
days only.  
  
Sixth Form students will be allowed to wear the following to school: 
 

• Plain t-shirt, polo shirt or formal shirt (such as the normal school shirt) 
• Plain shorts or formal tailored style shorts 
• Skirts such as the normal school skirt 
• Summer dresses 
• Any Bournside branded PE kit will be acceptable 
 

Students may not wear: 
• Flip flops 
• Any item of clothing with extreme logos, or with rips / tears in them 

 
Students will not be required to wear a tie. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Steve Jefferies 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/

